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NEWSLETTER 

“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 
Treynor CSD Property Tax Rate to Decrease for 7th Consecutive 
Year ….. 

The Treynor Community School’s Board of Education reviewed 
the projected 2017-18 school budget at their March meeting.  
This will be the seventh year in a row the school district has 
been able to reduce our property tax rate.  The rate has fallen 
from $15.93 to $13.34...a total decrease of $2.59. 
 
The levy rate paid during the 2016-17 school year is $13.44.  
The new rate for 2017-18 is projected to decline to $13.34.  
Therefore, the school’s portion of your property taxes will be re-
duced by .10 cents. 
 
2016-17 School Calendar Adjustment …. 
 
Please note:  No school for students on April 26. 
 
The school calendar was adjusted at the March school board meeting.  April 26 was 
originally scheduled as a 1:00 p.m. dismissal day for staff professional development.  
We have contracted with the ALICE Training Institute to provide updated intruder 
response training for our staff and will need the full day to accomplish the training.  
Therefore, students will not attend classes on April 26 and will not need to make up 
this time. 
 
2017-2018 School Calendar 
 
The school calendar for 2017-18 was approved at the March school board meeting.  
A copy of the calendar can be viewed on the school website under the “calendar” 
tab.  Here are a few “highlights” within next year’s calendar: 

 Registration will be held on Tuesday, August 1 in the HS commons. 

 School will begin on Wednesday, August 23 w/ a 1:00 p.m. dismissal on the first 
day. 

 No School on Wednesday, November 22, prior to Thanksgiving break. 

 The first semester will end on January 12, but semester tests will be given prior 
to Christmas break [as was done this year]. 

 Graduation is scheduled for May 20. 

 The projected last day of school is Thursday, May 31. 

 For students and staff, three extra days are included in the calendar for snow 
days, unforeseen cancellations, state tournament days, etc.  If we don’t use all 
the built in days, school could dismiss prior to May 31. 

 

Tax rate  
decreases for 

seventh straight 
year! 



Snow Day Update….. 
 

At this time, we have missed 4 full days of school and encountered 2 late starts.  The school calendar includes 
three days built in for weather, state tournament days, etc.    At this point in time, students will need to make up 
1 day plus any additional days that may be missed.  Keep your fingers crossed for good weather!  If no 
additional days are missed, the last day of school for students is projected to be June 2.     

 
As always, thanks for your continued support of our students, staff and programs. 
 
Go Cardinals! 
 

Mr. Elwood 
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“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood 

RACE TO REMEMBER 

  Race to Remember is being held on April 29.  This race is to honor people who have gotten  
  hit or were in a car accident and have passed.  We are doing it this year for Tristan White.   
  Please go to http://www.keepkidsalivedrive25.org. After that, please click to register.  Our  
  team is  #TRISTANSTRONG.  In this event you can run, walk or even skip.  There is a kids  
  run, too.  It is one mile, but you do not have to run the whole thing.  There is also a 5K.  You  
  can run or walk that, too.  The pancake man will make breakfast after the race.  There are  
  also some fun booths you can visit.  The fun will start at 8:00 a.m.  Please order t-shirts if  
  you’d like, then  pick them up at our booth.  Thank you to those who join us.  We really appre- 
  ciate it.  For more information contact Lisa White, 402-670-3819, or visit  
  http://www.keepkidsalivedrive25.org. 

OPTIMIST YOUTH APPRECIATION PROGRAM 

The Optimists are sponsoring a “Youth Appreciation Program” to be held on Sunday, 
April 23rd at 3:00 p.m. at Zion Congregational Church.  Selected students in grades 
7-12 who have not previously been honored will be recognized.  These students were 
selected from nominations by their teachers.  The students are to have strong moral 
character, good personal qualities, be positive in their approach to life, be good stu-
dents, and have a strong sense of personal responsibility. 
 
Parents of the students selected will receive a letter  from the Treynor Optimist Club informing them of their 
students selection.  This year’s Optimist essay and oratory contest winners will present their winning projects. 
A reception will follow the program. 



March started off beautifully and definitely went out pretty soggy.  Our students are certainly 
starting to get some spring fever.  The kids had a great month and purchased books from our 
Scholastic Book Fair, took part in the 6th Annual Elementary Night of the Arts, and our 5th 
graders presented some amazing speeches for the Woodman competition. 
 
April will prove to be just as busy with Iowa Assessments in grades 3 through 5, Kindergarten 
and 1st  grade have upcoming music concerts, and our spring FAST testing will begin.  We 

will also host the annual Kindergarten Roundup on April 21st. 
 
We look forward to the warm days that April will provide and the activities that our students will take part in.  
As we begin to wind down the school year, please let me know if you ever have questions or concerns about 
your children’s education.  Feel free to call, email or just stop in and say hello anytime.  [712-487-3422 or 
jkay@treynorcardinals.org] 
 
Thanks for all of your educational support and for making Treynor Elementary a wonderful place for everyone. 
 
Mrs. Kay, Principal 
Treynor Elementary School 
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FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

April  3  Kindergarten Field Trip 
April 3—7 Iowa Assessment Week 
April 6  1st Grade Music Program, 7:00 p.m., West Gym 
April 10  School Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 
April 13—17 No School for Students 
April 21  Kindergarten Roundup 
April 26  No School—Teacher Inservice 
April 28  Kindergarten Field Trip 
   

 

If you have a student who will be in kindergarten next fall, please plan to 
attend Kindergarten Roundup on Friday, April 21st.  If you don’t have a child 
currently in school, please call the elementary office to make sure that your 
child is on our list.  An informational letter was sent out in mid-March.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Natalie or Mrs. Kay at 712-487-3422. 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

KINDERGARTEN ROUNDUP 



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL …. 
 MRS. BERENS 

 

  

 April 3—7 Iowa Assessments 

 April 13 No School—Teacher Inservice 

 April 14—17 No School—Easter Vacation 

 April 26 No School—Teacher Inservice  

 April 26 Progress Reports  

   

 

Soon, students will be taking their annual spring tests.  Starting on Monday, April 3, our middle school 
students will be taking the Iowa Assessments.  The students will test at the beginning of each day on 
Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday of that week.  (Thursday and Friday will be make-up days.)  The results 
have been used several ways including the following: 
 
 Helps the school determine any subject areas or concepts that may need more teaching emphasis. 

 Scores for schools throughout Iowa are posted on the Department of Education’s website and fami-

lies moving into the area compare school’s test scores when deciding which school to enroll their 

children. 

 A student’s individual scores help determine if he/she is making appropriate academic progress or 

may need additional academic support. 

 Taking the tests prepares students to take other standardized tests, including college entrance ex-

ams such as the ACT. 

 Test results help determine if the school has met Annual Yearly Progress goals set by the state. 

 
Please try to make sure that your child is getting plenty of rest and eating a nutritious breakfast before 
heading off to school each day so they are at their best for testing.  

 

As always, please let me know if you ever have questions or concerns.  Thank you for all of your educa-
tional support! 

 

Mrs. Berens 

Middle School Principal 
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Fourth quarter is 
here—don’t let 

the school work 
slide! 

PARENTS OF CURRENT 5TH GRADERS 
 

Fifth grade students will visit the middle school building on Friday, April 28th.  Students 
will come over to get their schedule for next year, tour the building, and ask 6th graders 
questions.  The student/parent orientation will be in the fall with more details to come this 
summer! 
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The second semester seems to be flying by and we are now entering the last 
nine weeks of the school  year.  As the temperatures continue to warm up and 
we enter the spring seasons, I want to congratulate many students on their ac-
complishments over the last month. 

Madelyn Deitchler, Cameron Graber, Austin Kulesa, Emily Sutherland, Jett Kel-
ler, Sam Gregory and Garrett Pryor participated in the WIC Honor Band Festival 
on March 20 at IKM-Manning High School. 

The Speech Team had four individuals receive the honor of performing at All 
State Speech Festival in Cedar Falls on March 27.  These students are Bailey Anderson, Morgan Showalter, 
Garrett Pryor and McKayla Olsen. 

Seventeen students were inducted to National Honor Society on March 4.  These students are Miranda Becker, 
Megan Carley, Sydney Carman, Kayla Chapman, Abigail Fenn, Allison Green, Molly Griffin, Sydni Huisman, 
Noel James, Jerry Jorgenson, Wynn Keller, Alex Lowe, Brendan Mass, Hannah McIntyre, Alora Nowlin, Jessi-
ca Vohs and Domenic Vacanti. 

We had two teams participate in the WIC Quiz Bowl at AHSTW High School on March 15.  The students who 
participated were Cameron Graber, Zach Mass, Jett Keller, Mitchell Griffin, Brendan Mass, Alex Lowe, Wynn 
Keller and Alora Nowlin. 

The Girls’ Basketball team finished as the State 2A runner up. 
All Tournament Team:  Madelyn Deitchler and Konnor Sudmann 
2nd Team All State:  Madeline Deitchler and Konnor Sudmann 
WIC All-Conference:  1st Team—Madelyn Deitchler and Konnor Sudmann 
          2nd Team—Abby Tiarks 
          Honorable Mention—Kayla Chapman and Randi Robinson 
Randi Robinson and Abby Tiarks were named to the WIC All-Academic Team. 
 
Post season honors for the Boys’ Basketball team: 
WIC All-Conference:  1st Team—Dillon Faubel 
          2nd Team—Trey Castle 
Trey Castle and Chase Reed were named to the WIC All-Academic team. 
 
Sam Gregory qualified for the State Wrestling tournament in Des Moines. 
Sam Gregory, Jett Keller and Kendrick Umphreys were named to the WIC All-Academic Team. 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences were held on March 21 and 23 and it was great to see so many parents attend. 
 
The National Honor Society Blood Drive was held on March 2.  Marcia Lippert, Cory Young and the NHS mem-
bers did a fine job organizing the event. 
 
The National Honor Soceity’s fundraiser, “Dancing with the Staff” raised about $1,400 for the American Cancer 
Society.  Jennifer Tiarks and Sierra Maguire were named 
champions. 
 
The WIC Weightlifting Championships were held at Mis-
souri Valley on Thursday, March 16 with the boys’ team 
finishing first and the girls’ team finishing in 2nd place. 
 
Max Hayes, Brooklyn Houser and Caitlyn VanRiper won 
the Better Business Bureau video contest for southwest 
Iowa and the metro Omaha area. 
  

THOUGHTS FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL….. 
 MR. McNEAL 
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As the spring athletic seasons begin, I wish them all good luck in their competitions. 

Good luck to the Jazz Band at the Iowa Jazz Championships in Ames on April 4. 

We will be taking the Iowa Assessments on Monday—April 3 through Wednesday—April 5.  It is important for 
our students to be rested in order for them to do their best on the tests.  Also please try not to schedule any 
appointments during the mornings on those days.  We will be testing from 8:20—9:40. 

Prom will be held on Saturday, April 22 at the Prairie Crossing Vineyard and Winery.  Here is a schedule of 
events: 

3:30—4:00  Photo station for prom attendees and parents/immediate family 
4:00   Doors to the gym open to the general public 
4:30—5:30  Parade of Stars 
5:30   Junior Class & Senior Class Group Pictures on the risers 
5:45—6:00  Travel to Prairie Crossing Vineyard & Winery for dinner 
6:00—7:00  Dinner 
7:00—10:30  Dance (Formal pictures by Morgan Lammert Photography) 
10:30—11:00  Travel back to THS for Post-Prom festivities/Change into 
casual wear 

TREYNOR ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB 

Thank you to the Treynor community for your support over the past year!  We are looking forward to the 2017-
18 year as we become the acting booster club for Treynor sports.  As we look ahead, we will also be  holding 
our first election for the Treynor Community Athletic Booster Club.  Currently, there are ten board members.  
The proposed process will be to open five board seats for election, while retaining five current board members 
to assist with consistency, stability, and transition over the next year.  If you would like to be considered for 
candidacy for the board, please contact Mike Pryor at treynorboosterclub@gmail.com as soon as possible.  
Elections are planned to occur at the end of April. 
 
Here is a general idea of what is involved in being a board member of the Treynor  Community Athletic Booster 
Club: 
 
1. Term is two years. 
2. Attend four to eight board meetings per year. 
3. Assist in the disbursement of booster club funds to the athletic departments of Treynor  Community 

School. 
4. Plan and organize fundraising events and membership drives with the goal of forming committees to carry 

out and volunteer at these events. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to ask a current board member or visit our website at 
www.treynorboosterclub.com.  See you at the election! 
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SPRING MUSIC CONCERTS 

April 6  First Grade Concert @ 7:00 in the West Gym 
April 27  Fifth & Sixth Grade Band & Sixth Grade Vocal Concert @ 7:00 in 
     the Auditorium 
May 4  High School Fine Arts Night @ 7:30 in the Auditorium/MS Commons 
May 9  Junior High Concert @ 7:00 in the Auditorium 
May 22  Kindergarten Concert @ 7:00 in the West Gym 
 

LUNCH ACCOUNTS & IND. TECH FEES 

Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will 
not be able to sign out for the year.   

Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and projects.  Please check the bulletin 
board in the Middle School Commons.  Lists are posted through Hex 3.  Payment can be 
made in the Middle School or Superintendent’s Office. 

COMMIT TO BE FIT! 

St. Paul Lutheran Church is having their annual garage sale on Friday, March  
31st, 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Saturday, April 1st, 7:00 a.m. to noon at the 
Vorthmann’s shed at 31112 Highway 6 again this year!  Food will be available 
for purchase while you shop.  The proceeds will go toward our high school 
youth Urban Plunge mission trip in Kansas City this July.   

Please consider that you can donate to our sale, and items can be dropped off 
starting the afternoon of Saturday, March 25th through Wednesday, March 
29th.  Please contact Denise Wilson at 402-680-8172 if you have any questions 
or have items you would like to donate, but will need them picked up.  Thank 

you for your support of our youth and their mission to serve others! 

ST. PAUL LUTHERAN CHURCH GARAGE SALE 

 

Children can improve their academic performance by altering their eating habits to include 
healthy snacks in their daily routines.  Are you aware that kids get 42% of their daily calorie 
intake from snacks?  By choosing healthy snacks such as fresh fruit and bite-size vegeta-
bles, kids receive nutritious boosts of energy rather than empty calories. 
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LAKIN OUTSTANDING TEACHER AWARDS 

Charles Lakin was a well-known area philanthropist who was a native of Emerson, Iowa.  He 
created these awards in 2008 to recognize teachers who “motivate kids to come to school each 
day, “ and see teaching as a calling, rather than a job.  Over the last nine years, the Lakins have 
awarded more than $330,000 to area teachers and their associated school districts.   
 
This is the 10th Anniversary of the awards whose purpose is to reward and acknowledge teach-

ers who, “entice students to come to school every day”.  This year there will be 4 awards of $10,000 each—two 
for elementary school teachers and two for secondary school teachers.  In addition, each recipient’s school will 
receive $2,500. 
 
Eligible teachers must be certified full-time teachers or counselors currently employed in accredited Iowa 
schools with a minimum of three years continuous teaching experience in the same school.  Nominations will 
be accepted through March 31 and can be made online by accessing KMA’s website at this address: 
http://kmaclosings.connections.net/lakin.php 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR TRACK MEETS 

Treynor is hosting four track meets this spring: 
 
April 3  Cardinal Relays @ 4:30 
April 10  JH Relays @ 4:00 
April 17  Cardette Relays @ 4:30 
May  2  WIC Girls & Boys  @ 4:00 
 
It takes a lot of volunteers to run a track meet well.  If you would like to help at any or all of these meets this 
spring, contact Danette in the high school office, 712-487-3804 or dblackledge@treynorcardinals.org. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

  
 

      
 

1 

State Solo & 
Ensemble Con-
test 
 

2 
    
 

3 
Boys Track  
Here 4:30 
 

4  Iowa Jazz 

Championships 
@ Des Moines 
JH Track @ 
Underwood 4:00; 
Girls Track @ 
Clarinda 4:30 
Girls JV/V Soc-
cer @ Mo Valley 

5    
 

6  
1st Grade Con-
cert 7:00 West 
Gym 
Girls Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
B Soccer Cones-
toga Here 5:00 

7 

G & B Golf @ 
Riverside  4:00 
Boys Track  @ 
Denison 4:30; G & 
B Soccer Under-
wood Here 
4:30/6:00 

8 

Girls Soccer 
Tournament @ 
T.J. Council 
Bluffs 

9 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 G & B 

Golf   @ AHST   
4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Tri Center 4:30 
JH Track Here 
4:00 

11 
Girls Track @ 
Lewis Central 
4:00 
Boys Track @ 
Harlan 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
Here WCV 

12  
6-12 Service 
Learning Day 

13 
NO SCHOOL 

TEACHER 
INSERVICE 

G Track @ Tri-
Center 4:30 
B Track @ Under-
wood 4:00 

14   

NO SCHOOL 
 
 
G Soccer @ A.L. 
4:30/6:00 
B Soccer @ N.V. 

15 

 

16 
   Easter 

 

 

 

17   
NO SCHOOL 
G/B Golf  Aud. 
Here 4:00; Girls 
Track Here 4:30 
G JV/V Soccer @ 
Glenwood 
5:00/6:30 

18  
G & B Soccer 
@ AHSTW 
5:00/7:00 
JH Track @ 
Clarinda 4:00 
 

19   

 

20  
G Soccer   Riv-
erside Here 5:00 
Boys Track @ 
Griswold 4:30 
JH Track @ 
Audubon 4:00 

21 
Kind. Roundup 
Girls Track @ 
Underwood 5:00 
G & B Golf @ 
Griswold 4:00 
G Soccer @ 
Atlantic 5:00 

22  
Boys Soccer @ 
Glenwood 8:30 
Boys Golf @ 
Denison 8:30 
 
Prom 

23  
Optimist 
Youth 
Appreciation 

24  
G & B Golf Mo 
Valley Here 4:00 
B Track @ 
Glenwood 4:30 
G & B Soccer 
@ Glenwood 
4:30/6:30 

25  

 Girls & Boys 
Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

26 
NO SCHOOL 

Teacher 
Inservice 

 
Progress  
Reports 

27 JH Track @ 

Red Oak 4:00;  G 
Track @ Wood-
bine 5:00; G /B  
Soccer AHST 
Here 5:00/7:00; 
5/6 Band & 6 
Vocal  Concert 
7:00; WIC Art 

28 
WIC Art Show 
@ Underwood 
Drake Relays 
G & B Golf @ 
IKM-Manning 
4:00 

29 
JH Band Contest @ 
Red Oak 
WIC Art Show @ 
Underwood 
Drake Relays 
B Soccer @ River-
side; G Soccer @ 
Denison 9:00 

April 2017 
Happy Easter!    

Happy Spring!    



 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

30 
WIC Art 
Show @ 
Under-
wood 

1 
Baseball Practice 
Begins 
G & B Golf Lo-
Ma Here 4:00 
B JV Soccer 
Clarinda Acade-
my Here 5:30 

2 
WIC G & B  
Track Here @ 
4:00 

3 
WIC G & B 
Golf  @ Tri-
Center 9:00 am 

 

 4 
 Fine Arts 
Night 7:30 
JH Track @ 
Griswold 4:00 
B JV/V Soccer 
Glenwood 
Here 5 & 6:30 

5 
K-3  Field Day  
G & B  Golf Under-
wood Here 4:00; G 
& B Track @ Un-
derwood 5:00 
B JV/V Soccer  @ 
A.L. 4:30/5:00 

6 
State Large 
Group Music 
Festival  

7 
 

8  
Softball Practice 
Begins; JH Track 
@ M.V. 4:00; G & 
B  Golf T-C Here 
4:00; B JV/V 
Soccer Atlantic 
Here 5:30/7:00 
G Track @ T-C 
4:30 

9  
G & B Soccer 
@ T-C 
5:00/7:00 
Girls Golf 
Glenwood Here 
4:00 
JH Spring Con-
cert 7:00 

10 
1:00 p.m.  

Early  
Dismissal 
Teacher  
Inservice 

6th Gr Orien-
tation  6:00 

11  
Girls & Boys 
District Track 
@ Mo Valley  

12 
 Grades 4—6 
Track Day 
B Sect. Golf 
10:00 

13 
 

14 
Mothers 

Day 

15  
G Regional Golf 
JH Track @ 
Shenandoah 4:00 
G & B Soccer @ 
Underwood 
4:30/6:00 
7:00 

16   

College Plan-
ning Night 6:00 
in Auditorium 
Financial Aid 
Meeting 7:15 in 
Auditorium 
Senior Trip 

17   
Senior Awards 
Night @ 6:30 
Baccalaureate 
@ Zion Con-
gregational 
Church 8:00 

18  
G & B State 
Track in Des 
Moines 

19 
G & B State 
Track in Des 
Moines 
B JV/V Soccer  
Riverside Here 
5:30/7:30 
B District Golf 

20 
Boys JV Soccer @ 
T.J. 8:00 
Girls & Boys State 
Track in Des 
Moines 

21 
Graduation 

     2:00 

 
 

22 
G Regional 
Golf 
B SubState 
Soccer 
Kind. Concert 
7:00 in West 
Gym 

23 
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Griswold 
5:30/7:30 
Girls JV/V 
Soccer @ T.J. 
6:00/7:30 

24   

G JV/V Soc-
cer @ River-
side  
5:00/6:30 
Boys Sub-
State Soccer 

25 
JV/V SB/BB 
Mo Valley 
Here 
5:30/7:30 
 

26  
JV/V SB/BB 
@ Lo-Ma 
5:30/7:30 
Boys State Golf 

27  
JV/V Baseball @ 
A.L.  12:00 
Boys SubState 
Soccer 
Boys State Golf 
V/JV Softball 
Here IKM-M 
6:30/8:00 

28  

 

 

 

29  
Memorial 

Day 
 
 

30 Girls 
Regional Soccer 
Girls State Golf 
JV/V Baseball 
IKM-M Here 
5:30/7:30 

31 
Girls State 
Golf 
Var. Baseball 
@ Lewis 
Central 5:00 

1 
Boys State 
Soccer 
SB/BB JV/V 
@ AHSTW 
5:30/7:30 

2 
11:00 Dismissal 
Last Day of 
School 
G Region. Soccer 
JV/V SB/BB T-C 
Here 5:30/7:30 

 

May 2017 

Page 12 Newsletter 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

    Congrats Grads! 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

It is the policy of the Treynor Community 
School District not to discriminate on the 
basis or race, color, national origin, sex, 
disability, religion, creed, age (for em-
ployment),  marital status (for programs), 
sexual orientation, gender identity and 
socioeconomic status (for programs) in 
its educational programs and its employ-
ment practices.  Treynor Schools sup-
ports Affirmative Action and Equal Op-
portunity Employment. 

So many articles of information regarding upcoming and past events are posted to the 
school website that we’d like to encourage you to make www.treynorschools.org a daily 
stop during your web browsing.  We try to reserve email notices to items that are im-
portant or that have deadlines, so we ask that you visit the website regularly to stay up 
to date on the happenings at Treynor CSD.  If you have Facebook or Twitter, you can 
also visit the District/Social Media page to follow Treynor CSD. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynorschools.org 

Treynor Community 
School 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 

CALENDAR CHANGE—NO SCHOOL APRIL 26 

 

In order to accommodate the schedule for teacher training on Wednesday, April 26th, the calendar 
has been adjusted.  Instead of an early dismissal on April 26th for teacher inservice, there will be 
no school on Wednesday, April 26.     Thank you for your patience and cooperation with the 
schedule change which allows the teachers the needed time for their scheduled training. 

CHECK OUR WEBSITE DAILY 


